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External Reporting Services Upgrade  

The California ISO will be performing an upgrade to the External Reporting Services infrastructure.  

Reports for the following application will be upgraded by this deployment: 

 Credit Management Portal Reports 

 Master File Reports 

 RIMS5 Queue Reports 

 SIBR Reports  

 Transmission Registry Reports 

This upgrade provides some key benefits: 

 Improved report response times 

 Enabled Excel 2013 report exports (for up to 1 million exportable rows). 

All reports currently deployed externally will be available and will function as they currently do under the 

upgraded reporting service. Users will notice the following differences in the report interface:  

 New, simplified interface screens 

 Color and font changes 

 All report folders and reports will appear as icons instead of links 

 

Report site (before the upgrade): 
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Report site (after the upgrade): 

 
 

Report folder contents (before the upgrade): 
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Report folder contents (after the upgrade): 

 
 

Report with parameter selectors (before the upgrade): 
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Report with parameter selectors (before the upgrade): 
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 Reports that download their results (in Excel format) will include text in the online report output 

to instruct the user: 
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For more information, please contact: 

 California ISO Service Desk: (916) 351-2309 or (888) 889-0450 

 Customer Service: (916) 608-7320 


